
 

What is happening in Limpopo? Provincial fringe benefit 

with Northern Funerals 
 

The PSA’s Provincial Office in Limpopo proudly announces the conclusion of a fringe benefit agreement 

between the PSA and Northern Funerals, allowing for discount when members use the services of 

Northern Funerals.  

 

As part of the PSA’s value-adding proposition, the Union offers fringe benefits to members allowing 

members to benefit from discounts offered by service providers. These benefits follow a process where 

PSA Provincial Offices negotiate contracts with local businesses for members to receive discounts on 

certain services.  

 

When approaching Northern Funerals, members are required to produce evidence in the form of a PSA 

membership card or pay slip to show PSA membership in good standing and thus qualify for the discount. 

 

Northern Funerals have been in existence since 1999 and is based in Polokwane at Number 10 Cnr 

Jorrissen and Bok Street. There are branches in Moletjie, Zebediela, Senwabarwana, Mokopane, 

Tzaneen, and Mapela. Northern Funerals can be contacted on (015) 297 8396 or 079 532 8118. 

 

The Provincial Office is continually negotiating benefits for members. Members who are aware of any 

business that would want to sign a contract with the PSA can contact the acting PSA Provincial Manager, 

Phillip Maponya, on 082 880 8967 / phillip.maponya@psa.co.za. 

 

Employees who wish to join the PSA can contact Lawrence Muvhango on 082 880 8995 / 

lawrence.muvhango@psa.co.za or Paulina Moloto on 082 880 8957 / paulina.moloto@psa.co.za. 
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